
Thank you.

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/10/2015 10:20:22 AM
Subject: RE:

From: Smith, Austin
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:13 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject:

Members of the General Assembly,

I wanted to share these letters from some important workforce partners supporting SucceedSC.

First, please find attached a letter from Commerce Secretary Bobby Hitt, DEW Director Cheryl Stanton, and 
Workforce Investment Board Chairman Bobby Hitt. Their hard work with a wide variety of other workforce partners 
led to the development of SucceedSC. Second, please find attached a letter of support for SucceedSC from the South 
Carolina Chamber of Commerce.

Both letters highlight the importance of this exciting new workforce initiative designed to make sure South Carolina 
companies find the skilled workers they need at home in South Carolina.

For your reference, I've also attached an overview of the initiative. Please don't hesitate to contact me with any 
questions.
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